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Dear Alexander Serenko:

Thanks to the participation of high quality scholars/researchers like you, I11S conferences have been
continuously growing in quantity and quality. Consequently, we were able to launch the Journal of Systemics,
Cybernetics and Informatics (www.iiisci.org/Journal/SCI).

We would like to inform you that your paper “Unplanned Effects of Intelligent Agents on Internet Use: A
Social Informatics Approach” is among the best 10% of the papers presented at the past conference: PISTA
2004. Consequently, it has been selected to be included in this Journal. Congratulations for such an
achievement! With quality papers like yours, we are sure that the journal will increase its readers at a similar
rate as I11S conferences have been increasing attendance.

We are willing to include the extended and/or modified version of your paper (page limit is now 12 pages).
However, before submitting your paper, it is necessary that you take into account the following points:

1 - Your paper should be formatted according to the Authors Guidelines
(www.iiisci.org/Journal/SCI/AuthorsGuidelines.doc).

2 - Your paper should be in PDF format.

3 - Your paper should be readable by the English version of Acrobat Reader.

4 - You PDF file should have good quality once printed in paper (especially graphics, figures, formulas, tables,
special characters, etc.), since the hardcopy version will be generated using the PDF file you send us.

In order to submit your paper, one of its authors needs to fill out the form at:
www.iiisci.org/Journal/SCI/AuthorsAccess.asp within the next two weeks (please have your paper and all
authors information at hand). Note that your paper id is: P708032 and its password is: GOQRNZ. Once you
submit your paper, it will stay in the drafts section for a while until it is finally included in the respective issue.

We appreciate your collaboration. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

Editor Computing Assistant
Journal of Systemics, Cybernetics and Informatics



